## McKenzie Weekly Memo

Friday, December 17, 2021

What a busy and wonderful week we've had a McKenzie! There were so many fun and exciting activities that took place, both in school and out on various field trip adventures! What a terrific way to go into the winter break!

As we enter the two week winter break remember to check your child's *Fresh Grade* for a summary report of the term. Please also look through their digital portfolio for all of the evidence of learning and share with your child the successes they've had this term.

On behalf of our entire staff we wish you all a restful, safe and relaxing winter break. See you on Tuesday, January 4<sup>th</sup> for our first day back!



Mark your calendar!

Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday
3	4	5	6	7
No School	Welcome Back			

## **Dates to Note:**



Jan. 10-14 – District French Immersion Registration Week

Jan. 12 - PAC Meeting

Jan. 18 – School Artstarts Presentation

Jan. 24-28 – Kindergarten Registration and Transfer Week

Jan. 24-28 – Grade 6 Late French Immersion Week

Jan. 26 – Spirit Day

Jan. 28 – Pro-D Day



## West Coast Seeds PAC FUNDRAISER - WEST COAST SEEDS

Start planning for 2022 gardens! A new fundraiser is being offered to families and friends of McKenzie Elementary open to you until **January 10<sup>th</sup> 2022.** 







Questions about school registration? Please visit the SD61 website or click on the following link <a href="https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/">https://www.sd61.bc.ca/registration/</a>